Keweenaw ATV Club

2022 Annual Meeting
The Keweenaw ATV Club 2022 Annual meeting was held on October 3rd at the VFW in Hubbell.

The meeting was called to order at 7pm by Secretary Julie Karvonen. Other officers present
were vice president Kitty Beleck, Trustees Mike Panijan and Ray Chase, and Trails Maintenance
Supervisor Mike McMahon.

A motion was made by John Laitinen to reappoint Paul Sturos CPA as our bookkeeper,
seconded by Gordon Wetelainen, motion passed by a vote of the membership.

A motion was made by Ray Chase to reappoint Superior National Bank as the Club Bank.
Seconded by Faye McMahon, motion passed by a vote of the membership.

A motion was made by Bob Boyce to continue to hold the Club meetings on the first Monday of
each month. Seconded by John Laitinen, motion passed by a vote of the membership.

A motion was made by Ray Chase to appoint Ryan Lapbrte as a Trustee, seconded by Carol
Wetelainen, motion passed by a vote of the membership.

Julie Kai'vbnen gave the financial report with the current checking account balance being
$15,832.02 The Financials have been accepted as presented.

No questions or comments. Next Annual meeting will be held October 2023



Minutes of the Keweenaw ATV Club Meeting

October 3, 2022
The Keweenaw ATV Club meeting was held at the VFW Hubbell.

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 by Secretary/Treasurer Julie Karvonen . Other officers present
were Vice President Kitty Beleck, , Trustees Mike Panijan, and Trails Maintenance Supervisor Mike
McMahon.

The minutes of the September 12, 2023 meeting were.read by Julie and a motion to approve was made
by Joanne Hannula, seconded by John Laitinen, motion passed by a vote of the membership. julie read
the financial report - bank balance $ 15,832.02 with 32 corporate sponsors and 245 voting members.
Motion to approve was made by Bob Banfield, seconded by Carole Wetelainen, motion passed by a vote
of the membership.

Old Business:

a) All the 2022 trail projects have been completed and submitted for payment. We were successful
in spending almost all of grant money. Thank you to everyone that helped to keep our trails in great
shape.

b) The Fall ride took place on October 1%, It was a little drizzly but it was a fun day. We met at the
snow gauge and Jimmer Dube led us to Gay and Lac la Belle where we ate lunch. There were over 20
machines on the ride.

New Business:

a) ATV lllustrated magazine had an article that paid recognition to the Keweenaw ATV Club and all
our hard work.

b) Kitty has secured a $15,000 grant for the ATV Club. Thank you Kltty for applying for these grants
on our behalf.

c) The Lac la Belle trail needs to have steel posts and signs put up along the road side from the
mailboxes to the start of the trail. Once the trail is signed, we can ask for it to be approved as a
designated KATV Trail.

d) other notes- *The Vansville parking lot will be closed until further notice. The bar is under new
ownership and is going under renovations. The cash on display, $1592.00, from the bar was
removed and donated to the Keweenaw Snowmobile Club. *The Hubbell VFW is selling memorial
pavers for $50. The memorial will be constructed across from the VFW next to the Firehall.

Next meeting will be March 6, 2023

Meeting adjourned



